






PC zoning district
1,200 ft. separation required

PMT21-19970

Per email dated 10/5/21 from Kevin Bush, Assistant Fire Marshal, until such time as the issue of 
fire inspection for compliance with adopted base fire code and the Federal Fair Housing Act is 
decided, Fire Prevention is not performing fire inspections of any Residential Occupancy 
classification group homes.   
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by Charlotte Bridges 12/24/21
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